
 

 

 

 

 

 

Did you know you can visit a pharmacist instead of your GP for advice 

and treatment on a range of minor illnesses? 

When you're out and about this summer, think Pharmacy First! Whether 

you're spending summer days out or in your garden, find your nearest 

pharmacy for quick and trusted advice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 2025 Newsletter 

Welcome to the Ancora Medical Practice 
Newsletter 

We’re excited to bring you the third issue of our 
newsletter! Whether you’re a long-time patient or 
have recently joined our practice, this newsletter is 
a great way to keep informed with our most recent 
information. 

 

Inside This Issue: 

Page 1: Welcome to our third 
practice newsletter and 
Pharmacy First Service. 

Page 2: World Lung Cancer 
Day! 

Page 3: National 
Immunisation Month! 

 

Pharmacy First Service 



World Lung Cancer Day – August 1st 

 

World Lung Cancer Day is observed annually 

on August 1st to raise awareness about lung 

cancer, its impact, the importance of prevention, 

early detection and treatment. The day serves as 

a global platform to promote knowledge and 

understanding of lung cancer which remains a 

leading cause of cancer-related deaths 

worldwide.  

 

 

In aid of World Lung Cancer Day, NHS Targeted Lung Health Checks 

(TLHC) have been offered to our eligible patients from October 2024. 

The TLHC programme aims to help diagnose lung cancer and other 

respiratory diseases at an earlier stage, when treatment may be simpler 

and more successful. 

Lung health checks have helped to identify cancer and a number of 

respiratory diseases at an early stage and provided opportunities for 

earlier treatment that has saved lives.  

Eligible participants will receive a letter inviting them to take part in a 

telephone assessment with a specialist respiratory nurse. 

If you receive an invitation, book your appointment today. #lhcinnlincs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/lhcinnlincs?__eep__=6&__tn__=*NK*F


National Imunisation Awareness Month 

 

National Immunization Awareness Month is an 

annual event observed in August to promote the 

importance of vaccinations for people of all ages. It 

serves as a reminder to ensure individuals are up to 

date on their vaccinations, protecting themselves 

and the broader community from preventable 

diseases. 

 

We offer vaccinations whether that be RSV, Pneumococcal, Shingles or 

even your child's childhood immunisations! 

Information around what vaccinations you may be eligible for can be 

found on our website, please follow the link below: 

 https://www.ancoramedicalpractice.nhs.uk/vaccination... 

If you believe you are eligible for a vaccination, please contact our 

reception team on 01724 842244 who will be able to arrange the most 

appropriate appointment for you.  

 

 

Find out about vaccinations for babies, children and 

adults, including why they're important and how to 

get them. Links to the NHS website are below: 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/vaccinations/ 

https://www.nhs.uk/vaccinations/nhs-

vaccinations-and-when-to-have-them/ 

 

 

 

https://www.ancoramedicalpractice.nhs.uk/vaccination...
https://www.nhs.uk/vaccinations/
https://www.nhs.uk/vaccinations/nhs-vaccinations-and-when-to-have-them/
https://www.nhs.uk/vaccinations/nhs-vaccinations-and-when-to-have-them/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


